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Promotions
House of Soke

Sensei Michael Calabrase has been promoted to the rank of Sandan by Sensei Anthony Leary

Debbie Wilkerson has been promoted to Brown Belt
Kathy Leahy has been promoted to Brown Belt 

Nick Ketchie has been promoted to Yellow Belt

Healthy Kick

Janee Pacheco will have a Black Belt Test scheduled for April 23rd 

Rachel Puchkoff will have a Black Belt Test scheduled for April 30th

Joyce Long has been promoted to Brown Belt

Joey Serencsics has been promoted to Green Belt

Skylar Connolly has been promoted to Green Belt

Drew Wright has been promoted to Green Belt

Stefan Anderson has been promoted to Green Belt

John Stumberger has been promoted to Green Belt

House of Soke
Welcome to the following new students: Deen Charles Charlton, Faiza A. Masoud, Lina Deen Charles, Ahmad Deen Charles, Linnell Thompson, Eian Chryst, Carra Chryst, and Bonnie Lee. 

Congratulations to team House of Soke in the Corporate Cup half marathon relay on March 11.
Warm wishes go out to Matt Ferry and his fiancée Meghan. Their wedding is planned for May 20, 2006. Thanks for the card and update Matt!
Thursday morning classes will be at 8a.m.

Ron Robero's last day was 3/09/06. We wish him farewell and good-luck in Arkansas.
Congratulations to John and Michelle Casisa on their new daughter, Carlina Grace (Carly), born Monday March 20.
Two Skies School of Self Defense

Welcome to new student JOE CAVE.

Sensei Parker will be opening a new school in Peekskill, NY very soon.
Poughkeepsie YMCA

Welcome to the following new students:  Rita Reza, Uriel Reza, Russell Hughes, Giacco Hughes, and Carlos King.
KZI California
All is going well.
Other
Kyoshi Joe Mansfield is now the President of the Martial Arts for the Handicapable of Greater New York, Inc.

 

Pearls of Wisdom

“I Look, I listen, I share. Some times not in that order.”… Kyoshi Mansfield
Editor’s Notes

Please forward any articles or information you want to have added to the newsletter to Sensei Scott Dellinger.  The newsletter is also distributed via email.  If you have an email account and wish to receive the newsletter electronically, please contact Scott Dellinger at:  Noah_Valle@hotmail.com,  (818) 395-0757 or (626) 818-2041.
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